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Hi Jane,

Via a couple of in-person interactions with members of the community, the Churchill Bus Shelter
has been mentioned to me.
(possibly with the thought, given that the CtoC route past it, that ‘something could be made of it’).

I've not spent much/any time looking into it in any depth (I can’t think what the roofing material is,
for instance), however it has raised a few questions:

1. What is the history of the Bus Shelter (and can the history be authenticated?)

2. When (approx.) was it last in use?

3. If it is highly valued by the community, on what basis is this sentiment held? And is it held by
all members of the community, and would it be held similarly in 20 years time?

I’'m afraid, my initial impressions are not immediately favourable about the realistic chance of it
being successfully re-purposed or utilised.

| think its unlikely that Natural England would offer any financial support presently (unless there is a
much more compelling case for considering it).

Possibly it might be worth posing some of these questions if someone thinks a case could be
made...
Hope that makes sense,

Many thanks,
Jo

Jo Willmott

Project Ranger (Coast to Coast upgrade to a National Trail)
Lake District National Park Authority
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